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To: Kentucky Medicaid healthcare providers

From: Humana Healthy Horizons™ in Kentucky

Subject: Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) claims payment policy

Effective date: 08/01/2022

This transmission is intended for the exclusive use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed
and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential and/or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. Failure to maintain confidentiality of such information is subject to
sanctions and penalties under state and federal law. If you have received this material/information in
error, please contact the sender and delete or destroy the material/information immediately.

NICU Claim Policy

Humana Healthy Horizons® in Kentucky recently created a new payment policy for diagnosis-related
group (DRG) claim reimbursement for NICU services. The policy communicates criteria for the
appropriate selection of DRG code. The policy will become effective for dates of admission on or
after 08/01/2022.

Please review the new claims payment policy at Humana.com/ClaimPaymentPolicies. Enter NICU
in the keyword search, and look for NICU Claims Payment Policy. If you have questions about the
reimbursement policy, please email our NICU team at NICU@Humana.com or contact Provider
Services at 800-444-9137. Hours of operation are Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m., Eastern
Standard Time.

Thank you for the continued care of your Humana Healthy Horizons in Kentucky covered patients.
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